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Tim Lauer New NGMA Board President
Chris Beytes

Congrats to Tim Lauer of greenhouse design and build firm Albert J. Lauer, Inc. of Farmington, Minnesota, who was 

just named the new president of the National Greenhouse Manufacturers Association (NGMA) Board of Directors.

Tim has more than 26 years in the greenhouse industry and is the third generation to be managing the family 

business, which was founded by his grandfather in 1947. Albert J. Lauer specializes in designing, manufacturing 

and building aluminum greenhouses for commercial growers, retail garden centers and institutional markets. Being 

a member of NGMA for many years, Tim most values the opportunity to learn, discuss, collaborate and network with 

other business owners, engineers and designers. GT    


